
NMHS CAP & GOWN
DISTRIBUTION
May 11th from 10 am to 2 pm

CAP & GOWN BALANCE
All balances must be paid in full prior to pick up.

You WILL NOT be able to pay your balance on

the day of pick up, so please contact Herff Jones

to settle your balance beforehand.

https://highschool.herffjones.com/secom/home

LOCATION & TRAFFIC
ASSISTANCE
 

Please take the main entrance towards the bus

lane area of the school. There will be staff

members available to direct you as you pick up

your order in the drive-thru line. DO NOT EXIT

YOUR VEHICLE FOR ANY REASON!

LEAVE CAMPUS
IMMEDIATELY
  Once you have obtained your package, you must

immediately leave campus. Failure to comply

with these instructions will result in not being

able to participate in the graduation ceremony.

SAFETY FIRST!!!
Social Distancing is still taking place and we

want to ensure the safety of our students, their

families, and the NMHS Staff.

THANK YOU FOR
UNDERSTANDING!

We will conduct a drive-thru process in the bus
lanes in order for you to retrieve your cap &

gown order. Please adhere to the instructions
below to ensure a smooth process.

 
New Manchester High School Staff

Thanks !
!!


